
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 

JULY 2025  

FROM THE PRES-  
 This is it, the big dance, the 
big game, all the marbles. 
Superfest is upon us and asking 
us, are we ready? And we are! Last 
minute sign-ups are appreciated, 
and most jobs are kinda mostly 
covered. If you haven’t yet signed 
up to volunteer, there are still 

jobs to do. Follow this link 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10
C0C4AA4AB2CA1FAC61-49905823-
camaro#/   and give your club a 
hand. Hopefully you have 
registered to attend as well, if 
not, now is the time. Go to 
www.emcamaro.com/camaro-superfest/  
to make that happen. While I wish 
we had more pre-registered 
attendees, every time I feel we 
will fall short, the masses show 

up. Hopefully that continues this 
year. Either way this will be a 
lot of fun for everyone. Our show 
is always talked about as the one 
to attend and we don’t want to 
disappoint. So, show up sign up 
and participate in the longest 
running family friendly all Camaro 
show in the United States of 
America, if not the world! 
  Many of you are also thinking of 
the rest of the summer. And I too, 

might have wondered off into that 
realm. There are so many events 
this summer, both club 
participation and otherwise, you 
could literally be somewhere every 
weekend and most weekdays. Most 
importantly, to me at least, is 
the upcoming charity check 
presentation at our new sponsors 
dealership in Taylor. On July 23, 

2025, Taylor Chevrolet will be 
hosting our charity check 
presentation to The Rainbow 
Connection. Read more about it in 
this edition of the Hugger. Sally 
has all the details there. I 
certainly hope we can impress our 
new sponsor with a huge turnout. 
Also important to go on the 
Facebook to follow, like, share 
(Saline Chevrolet and Taylor 

Chevrolet) or whatever it is you 
do on that “social media” stuff. 
While I am not big (or even 
fluent) on Facebook, it is one of 
those things that has found its 
way into our life and a gauge of 
how we support our sponsor. It is 
up to us to promote them in anyway 
we can, jump on board and follow, 
like and share! 
   Finally, who doesn’t like to go 
fast? Or at least watch someone 

else go fast? Kathy and I are 
planning a trip to Grattan Raceway 
to watch our fellow members Jen 
and Don race around that very 
raceway. If you wish to follow us 
let me know. July 26-27 is the 
weekend, and we haven’t yet 
decided which day, but plans are 
in the making. Some back roads and 
some great racing, what could 
possibly go wrong?  
  Now get to it, register and 

volunteer (if you haven’t) for 
Superfest so we can be proud of 
everyone and keep the tradition 
going.    Snook OUT! 
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CAMARO MEMORIUM 

You are no longer with us, but you 
are not forgotten! 
 Tom Hawke  Karen Lewis  
 Doug Warren  John Glister  
 John VanOrsdal Russ Sarns  
 Rich Worcester     Dan Theriault 
 Vicki Angelosanto  Joan Turon 
 Louis H LaRiche    John Hancock 
 Mark Harpootlian   Bill Koski 
 Raleigh Ormerod 
They are at peace with our Lord. 

 

EMCC CHARITY GIVING  
The Eastern Michigan Camaro Club 
has another check presentation 
planned - Our next check 
presentation will be on July 23rd 
at 2 p.m. at Taylor Chevrolet 
which is located at 13801 
Telegraph Rd in Taylor Michigan.  
It is between Northline and Eureka 
roads.  We will be presenting The 
Rainbow Connection with a check 

for $2500. Please let me know if 
you will be attending the check 
presentation by texting me at 586-
904-4029 or emailing me at 
sallyawest@aol.com . We will be 
planning a meeting location for 
all members attending with their 
Camaros so that we can "Camarovan" 
to our new major sponsor Taylor 
Chevrolet.  Those that contact me 
will get further meeting 
instructions as we get closer to 

the check presentation date. 
Thanks, and we hope to get a big 
representation from EMCC as we 
present this check and meet our 
new major sponsor. Word on the 
street is that there will be some 
Chevy swag at the event. 
   Sally West  
   EMCC Philanthropic Chair 
 

EMCC MEETING 

Your next EMCC meeting will be in   
AUGUST!  We’re not positive on the 
date or location just yet, so 
watch your emails and for the 
August HUGGER. We usually meet for 
dinner at 6pm EMCC meeting at 7pm-
ish. We hope to see you there!  

 

 

CAMARO SUPERFEST 2025 
July 11-12-13, 2025 

Multi-Lakes Conservation Club 
Commerce Township, Michigan, USA! 

REGISTRATION IS OPEN!! 
The CSF schedule is –  
FRIDAY, JULY 11 – Cruise/Rally in  
  the afternoon; Multi-Lakes car  
  show in the evening 

SATURDAY, JULY 12 – Show & Shine,  
  vendors, judging. Sinner and  
  cruise winners Saturday night 
SUNDAY, JULY 13 – show & Shine,  
  judging winners announced 
EMCC will be doing Ice Cream 
sales! Soon, it will be time to 
sign-up on the volunteer sheets, 
so that the required jobs are 
covered for the weekend. All the 
jobs are EASY and are learned in a 
few minutes.  

   If you have any ideas, please 
contact an EMCC Board member.  
CSF 2025 is only 1 WEEK away!! 
 

EMCC WEARABLES 

Many members have asked about EMCC 
shirts, hats, jackets. We don’t 
have a supplier of these items. 
SO, we suggest you buy what you 
want/need at any store you wish. 
Then bring those items to the next 

EMCC meeting. We’ll then send it 
all to our embroiderer to get them 
customized with the EMCC logo on 
it. We can probably get your name 
stitched on too. The EMCC logo is 
$12-15 to be put on. Your name is 
$3-5 to be stitched. Logo goes on 
left chest, names on right.  

mailto:sallyawest@aol.com


CSF JOBS 
Here is the list of CSF jobs and 
what each entails. NONE of these 
jobs is hard!! A few minutes of 
“on the job” training and you will 
be a pro!! Please help out where 
and when you can... many hands 
make little work!! Here is the 
link to volunteer for the work we 
need done..... Please look through 
the list and sign up for whatever 
you can. We need you the 
membership to help make this 

happen. Any questions please feel 
free to reach out to PAUL. 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10
C0C4AA4AB2CA1FAC61-49905823-
camaro#/  
PLEASE volunteer!! Without YOU, 
the EMCC membership, this event is 
not possible. We can plan all year 
long, but when it comes right down 
to it, it is YOU the membership 
that makes CSF happen. THANKS! 
  WE NEED YOU!!! WE WANT YOU!!! 
This is our biggest event of the 
year & we have a great reputation 
of having the BEST organized event 
in the USA! We need to continue to 
work on keeping that reputation 
and improving on it where ever and 
whenever possible. PLEASE help us 
make CSF 2025 another great event 
and our best yet! 
  ONE MORE ITEM!!- As an EMCC 
member, if you haven’t registered 
for CSF yet, please do so ASAP!!! 

 

EMCC EVENT NEWS 

While there are many events listed 
on the calendar, there are always 
a few that are considered “club” 
events, where we hope more members 
will try to attend those select 
events. Look for separate articles 
on some of these events. For other 
events, please contact DON, our 
Activities Director. For those 
events you are interested in, Don 

will keep track of those and who 
are interested and send out emails 
only to people for those events. 

 

MEMBERSHIP NEWS 

We had 4 new members this past 
month. Please welcome Tricia & 
Shawn Bagnell and Art & Nicole 
Brewer! EMCC Membership is 
currently 105.  
THANKS FOR BEING AN EMCC MEMBER!! 

 

EMCC MEETING REPORT 
We had an excellent EMCC 
membership meeting in June, hosted 
by Sally & Chris West!! A HUGE 

THANK-YOU to them for hosting and 
for a great meal! Thanks too, to 
some other members that brought 
desserts to share. YUM!! We had 37 
members attending and 16 Camaros 
driven.  
  Of course, CSF was the main 
topic, being only a month away. A 
jobs website will be up and 
running very soon, so EMCC members 
can volunteer for the jobs they 
want to work at. Paul also 

mentioned that we now have judges! 
Members from DRIVE-1, the shop 
that teaches high school kids auto 
related skills, will be judges.  
  EMCC will be making a donation 
in memory of member Ralegh Ormand. 
And we’re making a donation to the 
Rainbow Connection on July 23.  
  We are sad to report that there 
will not be a Christmas in July 
gathering.  
  Some local events were also 

briefly mentioned by Don. The July 
EMCC meeting is cancelled due to 
CSF. Our next meeting will be on 
August 18. We hope to see you at 
the next EMCC meeting!  
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THE CORNER CAMARO 

This month’s Corner Camaro is EMCC 
member #80 Fred and Pat Weber and 
his 1972 Z-28! Here is their story 
– I’ll be the first to tell you 
that I am new to EMCC. The Friday 
before Camaro SuperFest 2024, I 
was at the weekly Friday night 
cruise at Multi Lakes. One of the 
club officers came by and twisted 
my arm to bring our car to CSF. 
Long story short, I entered for 
Saturday and then decided to join 

the club. By the way, my wife is 
Pat and she attended with me. Some 
friends in our neighborhood talked 
us into trying the Hot Rod Power 
Tour this year.  
   I ordered the Z/28 from the 
same small town Chevy dealer that 
sold my father his first new car. 
In fact, it was the same salesman. 
I know my choices were not what 
most people would have ordered but 
I was 18 years old and had just 

started college at General Motors 
Institute. The Z/28 part was easy, 
and I liked the color but went 
with white stripes instead of 
black. OK, yes, I decided to 
choose the automatic. I’ve never 
regretted that decision. Turns out 
the auto with 3.73 gears could 
pull an identical Z/28 4-speed 
with 4.10 gears every time from a 
light. (Or my friend in the army 
could not launch his car. But he 

was not happy.) Here are the 
significant changes that have been 
made to the car: Steering wheel is 
an Oldsmobile 4 spoke “sport 
option”. I worked for the GM 
Division that made steering wheels 
and we could legally request one 
part per year at the time. Score a 
nice steering wheel. I’m old 
enough to have experienced the 55 
MPH National Speed Limit. One day 
I made a trip on the expressway 

for about 25 miles at 55 MPH. 
Stopped at the bottom of the exit 
ramp and ran it through the gears. 
The car was “loaded up” and 
missing at high RPM. (Anyone old 
enough to remember breaker points 
for ignition?) The posi clutches 
were worn so it was going in for 
rear end work. I had them drop in 
a 4.56 gear set while they were at 

it. Lost the AIR pump and of 
course put on headers. Many sets 

to date the first being side mount 
headers with side-pipes. Painted 
them white and also painted the 
wheels white. The car sat in 
storage for about 20 years as we 
did kids and boats. About 5 years 
ago we put it back on the road. 
Here are the significant things 
done since then: Turbo-400 
rebuilt. Instrument cluster 
rebuilt with GM approved 
aftermarket tach (appropriate Z/28 

yellow and red line markings) and 
oil pressure gage replacing the 
clock. 2.5 inch Flow Master 
exhaust and Hooker headers, both 
in stainless. I love having that 
muffler hanging behind the 
differential again (no more 
mufflers hanging down!). Getting 
ready for Power Tour, the front 
seats were recovered, new carpet, 
and a 9-inch touch screen radio 
that supports Car Play via 

Bluetooth. 
   OK, now for the disappointing 
news about Power Tour 2025. Pat 
and I left home on Sunday to 
cruise to Indianapolis, IN but we 
had our problems. In Byron, Ohio 
we “let the smoke out”. Broken 
screw in rocker stud on number 8 
intake. I checked that no stray 
bits escaped and decided to put 
the valve cover back on and try to 
limp to Indy. A replacement stud 

was a next day item from any of 
the parts stores. We were rolling 
into Fort Wayne, IN and all heck 
broke loose. This time it was the 
number 2 intake with the rocker 
arm ball over half worn away. Not 
getting enough oil past number 8 
with just the lifter there. That 
was it, we raised the white flag. 
Fortunately, I had left the car 
trailer hooked up to the pick up 
and our youngest daughter was on 

call to rescue. A couple of guys 
from the neighborhood helped her 
load Pat’s Malibu on the trailer 
and she came to rescue us. We 
swapped the cars on the trailer 
and we were then in what Power 
Tour folks call “Plan B”.  
 
   Continued next page  → →  
 



Power Tour was still a great time 
and it is tough to explain what a 

rolling 5-day car show with over 
6,000 cars per day looks like. We 
highly recommend the experience.  
   Here’s a few more specs on the 
Camaro.... In 1972 only 68,651 
Camaros were built due to an 
extended strike at the Norwood, 
Ohio assembly Plant. This car is 
an “L” code engine documenting 
that it is one of only 2,575 
Z/28’s built in 1972. The color is 
Spring Green (code 36) available 

on Camaro only in 1972. For Z/28 
only, the automatic transmission 
option delivered a THM-400 with a 
2400 RPM stall torque converter. 
1972 had mid-model year changes 
introduced which included the 3-
point shoulder harness and a seat 
belt warning light/buzzer. This 
car was ordered from the factory 
by it’s current owner in the Fall 
of 1971.  And yes, that means 53 
years and counting of ownership. 

As of today, I have the Z/28 most 
of the way back together so it 
should make it to Camaro 
SuperFest. Hope to see you there! 
Great Story Fred & Pat! And a 
great Camaro in EMCC! Thanks for 
being an EMCC member!! 
  NEXT MONTH – member #84 Matt 
Murphy  
 

EMCC PICTURES 

EMCC at the South Lyon Sparkplugs 
show – We had 9 members attend.  

 
 

 

EMCC CHARITY FUND  
The “Eastern Michigan Camaro Club 
Community Fund” is open to your 
donations. DONATING IS VOLUNTARY!! 
And it is tax deductible! We are 
setup through the Canton Community 
Foundation. Use their website to 
donate- www.cantonfoundation.org  
Make sure you select  The Eastern 
Michigan Camaro Club Community 
Fund in the pull-down menu of 
where you want your donation to 
go. Here is another link....   

https://localimpactalliance.org/fu
nds/canton/donor-advised-
funds/the-lariche-family-eastern-
michigan-caramo-club  
Many THANKS to our supporters for 
allowing us to give so much back 
to our community. We are always 
trying to give where it does the 
most. I’m so very proud of our 
group and what we do.  Thanks, 
Sally West, EMCC Philanthropic 
Chair 

 

EMCC SWAP AND SELL 

Swap and Sell items are FREE to 
EMCC members/friends. Email items 
to Barry – barry76Lt@wowway.com  
  FOR SALE - 94 Camaro Z28 Auto;    
350 V8; Pwr windows; Locks;  
Gray/black interior; No accidents;  
Very clean interior; Never driven 
in winter.  71,000 miles   $8,800   
Mike Siedlak  248-250-0360 
mikecorv2004@gmail.com  

 
 

   FOR SALE - new 4th gen rear 
spoiler (in primer) plus a 3 piece 

RS rear spoiler set painted in 
Sebring Silver in great shape with 
a couple small scuffs in paint. 
Asking $125 for spoiler and $150 
for RS 3 piece set or $250 for 
all. Paul Trickett 586-556-3338 or 
Marlin1893@yahoo.com  
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

EMCC Official events..... 

JULY 11-13... CAMARO SUPERFEST 2025 
JULY 23... EMCC Charity Check  
    presentation at Taylor Chevrolet 
 

OTHER EVENTS-      
July 5.. Hampton Manor Car Show 
  5999 Fort St, Trenton   1pm-3pm 
July 10.. Cars, Claws & Community 
  Red Lobster of Ann Arbor  
  2420 Carpenter Rd  5pm-8pm 
July 12.. Cars & Coffee Ford  
  Piquette Plant Museum  
  461 Piquette Ave, Detroit  
July 12.. ECC Cars & Coffee 
  15702 Technology Drive,  
  Northville  9am-12pm   
July 17.. Cars & Cola  5pm-8pm 

  Maverick's Kitchen 42820 Ford Rd  
  Canton, MI 
July 20.. Easy Rodders Charity Car  
  Show-Swap Meet-Craft Show 
  Packard Proving Grds  49965 Van 
  Dyke Ave, Shelby Twnsp   9am-3pm 
July 20.. Bumpers, Bikes & Bands 
  Plymouth Historic Old Village   
  Liberty St & Mill St  11am-3pm 

 
July 25.. Chelsea Classic Cruisers  
  Car Show downtown Chelsea  
July 26-27.. Grattan Raceway OTD –  
  Contact Don Jorgensen for info 
July 26.. Lake Street Cruise-In  
  Downtown South Lyon 127 East  
  Lake St, South Lyon   6:30am-6pm     
  Contact Chris West for info 

July 26.. Telegraph Cruise 
July 26.. Bowties on the Hill 
  Waterford Hills Road Racing 4770  
  Waterford Rd, Clarkston 10am-2pm 
July 26.. HISTORY ON WHEELS 
  Grosse Ile Municipal Airport  
  9601 Groh rd Grosse Ile 10am-3pm 
July 26.. Stahls Autos for Autism 
  56516 North Bay Rd, Chesterfield    
  1pm-5pm   
July 26.. Mainstreet Memories 
  Downtown Port Huron   2pm-8pm 

July 27.. Flat Rock Elks Car Show 
  26917 Telegraph Rd    11am-3pm 
July 27.. Big Bash Car Show 
  Emerald Square 22611 Northline  
  Rd, Taylor   12pm-4pm 
Aug 2.. Cars & Coffee at Ford’s  
  Garage Novi  44175 W 12 Mile Rd     
  9am-11am   
 
MORE events on page 8 



Eastern Michigan Camaro Club  
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

President- Paul Denski 
 734-718-2940   emccpres@gmail.com 
V Pres.- Don Jorgensen   
 734-452-9199     emccvp@gmail.com 
Treasurer- Jen Sievert 
 734-945-2516  emcctreas@gmail.com 
Secretary – Sharon Harpootlian 
 248-880-5825   emccsecr@gmail.com 
Member@Large – Chris West 
 248-321-5430  emccmatlg@gmail.com  
 

   OTHER PEOPLE WHO DO STUFF 
EMCC Charities - Sally West  

 586-904-4029   sallyawest@aol.com   

Board Advisor – Randy Martin 

Events – Don Jorgensen   
 734-452-9199     emccvp@gmail.com 
Newsletter- Barry Hensel  
 734-649-3056 Barry76Lt@wowway.com 
Websites-   
Social Media - Bill Linton 
 703-963-2656      bill@lintons.us 
EMCC Women - Denise McPherson 734-

502-8802 kobos.mcpherson@gmail.com 
 

 
 

EMCC OFFICIAL STUFF 

The Eastern Michigan Camaro Club 

is a registered non-profit club in 
the State of Michigan, with the 
purpose of promoting fun and 
fellowship between its members, 
other Camaro owners, and promoting 
the Chevrolet Camaro. Our meetings 
are held once a month and are at 
various dates, locations and 
times. Meeting information is in 
our monthly newsletter and 
website.  
Dues are $20 per year per person! 

If joining after Oct 1, you will 
be good through the following 
year. Membership renewals are also 
$20 per year per person. 
Membership and dues are renewed 
every January.   
Club web site-  www.emcamaro.com  
Club Address- 6659 Schaefer Rd - 
Suite 1199   Dearborn, MI 48126 

CAMARO FUNNIES! 
  DAD JOKES: 1) "DO NOT TOUCH"  
That's gotta be an unsettling 
thing to read in braille. 
  2) Have you ever tried archery 
blindfolded? You don't know what 
you're missing.  
  3) Do you know what's coming but 
never arrives?  Tomorrow.  
   THE LAST WORD: Heaven Joke ---- 
After dying in a car crash, three 
friends go to Heaven for an 
orientation session. They are all 

asked the same question: "When you 
are in your casket and family and 
friends are mourning over you, 
what would you like to hear them 
say about you?" The first guy 
responds: "I would like to hear 
them say that I was one of the 
greatest doctors of my time and a 
great family man". The second guy 
says: "I would like to hear that I 
was a wonderful husband and a 
school teacher who made a huge 

difference in the children of 
tomorrow". The third guy thinks 
for a while and then replies: "I 
guess I'd like to hear them say 
'Look - he's moving’ 
 

CAMARO FUNNIES! 
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

This is the continued list.... 
August 2.. Jack Frost Charity Car  
  Show  Jack Frost Auto Museum  
  61741 Campground Rd, Washington      
  9am-3pm 
August 2.. Milan Carfest 
  Wilson Memorial Park 89 Wabash  
  St, Downtown Milan   11am-5pm 
August 3.. Troy Traffic Jam 
  The Columbia Center 201 W. Big  
  Beaver, Troy   10am-3pm 
 

FUTURE EMCC EVENTS- 
AUG ??.. EMCC meeting  
Aug 22-23.. WMCC-Berger GM Show 
Sept 5-6.. NEOCC Fall Classic 
Sept 17-19.. EMCC Slo-Ride Cruise 
 
FOR MORE CAR SHOWS AND EVENT 
LISTINGS, please go to the 
Cruis’in Media website -  
https://cruisnmedia.com/events-
calendar/    
 

 

EMCC ACTIVITIES 
Here is a look at some of the 
activities for this coming summer. 
EMCC attending events in BOLD-
ITALIC. We’re sure there will be 
even MORE as we gather information 
AUGUST  
- 3 Troy Traffic Jam Car Show –  
  (Sunday) @ Columbia Center, Troy  
- 4-5 Mid-Ohio Raceway OTD –  

  Contact Don Jorgensen for info  
- 9 Clawson Lions Club Car Show –  
  (Saturday) Main Street Clawson  
  Contact Chris West for info  
- 11 Ginos Dream Cruise Car Show – 
  (Monday) Ginos Restaurant, Keego  
  Harbor  
- 16 Woodward Dream Cruise –  
  (Saturday) - Contact Chris West  
  for info  
- 22-23 Berger Chevrolet 100th  
  Anniversary Celebration –  
  Contact Don Jorgensen for info  
- 24 Hines Drive Cruise - (Sunday)  
- 30-1 Grattan Raceway OTD –  
  Contact Don Jorgensen for info  
 
SEPTEMBER  
- 6-7 NEOCC Fall Classic –  
  (Saturday) Summit Racing,  
  Tallmadge OH  

- 27-28 Grattan Raceway OTD –  
  Contact Don Jorgensen for info  

 
OCTOBER  
- 11 Great Pumpkin Classic Car  
  Show - (Saturday) @ Livingston  
  County Airport  
- 24-26  EMCC Slow Ride Tour 
  Contact Paul for info 
 
NOVEMBER  
- 21-23 MCACN -(Fri-Sun) Stephens  
  Convention Center, Rosemont IL  
 

WEEKLY CRUISE-INS  
Monday- 
Memories in Motion Cruise Nights   
  Olympic Coney Island  
  7011 Wayne Rd, Westland 5pm-10pm   
Tuesday- 
Toys for Tots Car Show– 4:30pm-8pm 
  Emerald Square in Taylor 
Wednesday- 
Roam’n Chariots Cruise Night   
  JustStorage Parking lot    
  13333 Eureka, Southgate 4pm-8pm  

Hell On Wheels Classic Car Nights 
  VFW 6695 1426 S. Mill St,  
  Plymouth, MI      4pm - 9pm   
Thursday- 
Big Boy of Troy’s Cruise Nights 
  W. Maple Rd, Troy, MI 5pm-7:30pm   
Friday- 
Strykers Bar Cruise Night 
  38301 Ford Rd, Westland 4pm-8pm   
Saturday- 
Pasteiners Cars & Coffee  8am-10am   
  on Woodward, Birmingham, MI 

Oval Auto Cruise Nights   6pm-10pm 
  Big Boy of Livonia  6 Mile Rd  
SE MI Hot Rodder Gang Cruise Night  
  4pm-8pm  Leon’s Dining Telegraph 
  Rd in Taylor 
Sunday-  
Bakers of Milford - every Sunday  
  beginning May 4th  11am-7pm 
 
Monthly Shows  
Lake St Cruise - 4th Wednesday, 
May thru September - Contact Chris 

West for info 
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7980 Grissom Parkway, Titusville, FL 32780 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

EASTERN MICHIGAN CAMARO CLUB is sponsored by 

 
 

EMCC is Co-Sponsored and supported by – Saturn Printing, Loyalty Insurance, Livernois Motorsports, 
National Parts Depot, Cuda Automotive, Lingenfelter Performance Engineering, Ecklers All-Gen Camaro 
Parts,  Corrigan Oil Co., Kidd Co., Vanguard Motor Sales, SLP – Street Legal Perf, Detroit HotRod, Omnex 
Accounting, American Muscle, Ric & Rocky’s Auto Care; NBD Benefits Insurance 
 
EMCC is associated with – WWC- Worldwide Camaro Club, ICC- International Camaro Club, ACA- 
American Camaro Association 

 


